JOINT MEETING OF THE NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL AND TOWN PARK COMMISSION THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2020

ATTENDANCE BY REMOTE ACCESS: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker, and Councilmember Anna Hofstetter. Town Park Commission members present – Commission member Melanie Voland and Commission member Mark Shields. Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Police Chief Ben Seastrom, Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton, and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

1) OPENING THE MEETING

- A. CALL TO ORDER by President Gore called the Town Council meeting to order at 3:34pm.
- **B. CALL TO ORDER** by Councilmember Hofstetter called the Town Park Commission meeting to order at 3:34pm.

2) DISCUSS THE POSSIBILITY OF RENTING OUT LINCOLN PINCH PARK

Councilmember Hofstetter advised that the Town Park Commission would like to rent out Lincoln Pinch park for special events. She read aloud parts of Resolution 2020-08 allowing alcohol at town park facilities with the express written permission of the Town Council. Discussion

Councilmember Hofstetter would like to add more information into the resolution about following state alcohol regulations. Further discussion. Police Chief Seastrom commented that he is ok with the proposed resolution.

3) ADJOURN

Due to technical glitches and a power outage, the joint meeting ended abruptly at 3:59pm.

President/Jane-Gore

Vice resident Alisha Gredy

Councilmen ber Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Clark Transurar Branda K